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Board of Directors Update 

ALFRED KNAPPE POSTPONED 

After careful consideration, the FENB Board of Directors has made the diffi-
cult decision to postpone the 2021 Alfred Knappe Tournament usually held 
in January.  The new date will be announced later in the season. 

Updated Return to Play Protocol 
On November 29th FENB circulated the latest update to our Return to Play 

Protocol.  The new document reflects the colour coding of Provincial health 

zone designations and outlines guidelines for red, yellow and orange 

phases. 

We would ask that all fencing families take the time to review this document 

together.  All New Brunswickers have a role to play in keeping each other 

safe and healthy, now more than ever.   

FENB Return to Play Protocol, November EN 

FENB Return to Play Protocol, November FR 

https://www.fencingnb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/FENB-Return-to-Play-Protocol-November-2020-.pdf
https://www.fencingnb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/FR-FENB-Return-to-Play-Protocol-November-2020.pdf


Coach Development Applications Open 

Are you interested in getting more involved with your fencing community?  FENB 

is currently accepting applications for the volunteer position of Coach Develop-

ment Representative.   

To learn more about this important role, and to apply, you can click this link.  

Coach Development 
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Club Updates 

Beaches Sabre Club East 

Beaches is growing!  

We have access to the entire second floor and are working hard to 
convert it all into fencing space. Thanks to all our club volunteers that 
have lent a hand.  

Having proper length pistes will sure make the matches more inter-
esting (and footwork drills harder).  

 

https://www.fencingnb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Coach-Development-Rep-Invitation.pdf

